
 
 

 
 
The North Dakota Ethics Commission has adopted Conflict of Interest Rules.   The 
rules apply only if an agency, board, or commission does not have a current conflict 
of interest statute or rule.  Any assessment of a possible conflict of interest is to be 
reported to the Ethics Commission using the approving Disclosure Form.  These 
rules are effective immediately and will be published shortly in Title 115 of the 
North Dakota Administrative Code. 
 
 


